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Date: 7/28/2008 5:15:03 PM
Subject:

David, we'd like you to include Marcia Adams our DMV director in any conversations you have with DMVs about how 
Governors could craft a replacement bill for REAL ID. She can be reached at 803-896-5599.

Marcia, David Quam is running point through NGA on how Governors can create a bill that could replace REAL ID. He's 
running a draft by select DMV offices, and given your expertise on this issue I wanted to make sure you were included in 
that vetting process.

Thanks,

Blair

mailto:
mailto:DQuam@NGA.ORG
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
mailto:jschilz@gov.sc.gov
mailto:llemoine@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Scott%20English%20%3Csenglish@gov.sc.gov

